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TO: COMO Dean McFarren 
CC: DISTRICT 11NR BOARD AND STAFF 
FROM: Tony Zocchi, DCDR 
RE: Division Report – March 2021 
DATE: April 15, 2021 
 
 
HIGHLIGHTS 

1. Division Meeting 
2. State Boats 

 
Details 

1. Division Meeting – Held our monthly meeting with input from the Flotilla 
Commanders and Staff Officers.  Working towards our goals. 

2. State Boats – Received notice that we will only have at this time 2 boats from the 
state (previous years we have had 4).  These boats will be located at Bear Lake 
and Jordanelle at this time.  We have flotillas working towards trying to get more 
members with boats to help support our locations. 

 
Short and sweet but our season is just about to begin.  Water temperatures are in the 
high 50’s and temperatures vary. 
 
 
     Respectfully submitted 
  
     Tony Zocchi, DCDR 


